
            

  

       
               

         
             
            

            
            

         
           

          
           

           

       
     

  

               
       

        
            

    

 

      

    

Ryerson General Meeting Minutes 

Exec Mtg cancelled due to BOE mtg/ Notes below captured from General Mtg 

March 23, 2021 

1. Welcome 

2. Reports: 

a. Principal: Kindergarten registration is now open. Remote day scheduled for 
April 9; 9-1 day. Field Day: PE putting together a plan and have sent it to the 
Covid Task Force for approval and recommendations. Staggered times for all 
grades and classes. Tentative dates K and first grade: May 27; rain date June 3. 
Second and Third grade May 28; rain date June 4. No parent volunteers still. 
Third grade celebration by class: June 10. Grade level teachers will draft a plan 
and share with PTO. March 26- infinite campus will be available for report cards. 
School wide initiative for positive school climate- safety, kindness, respect, and 
responsibility. This will run through the end of May. Virtual classrooms created on 
topics and used in morning meetings and discussions in classrooms and virtual 
readings by Mrs. Spooner along with short videos and songs on that particular 
theme. Kids are being “caught” doing “paws”itive things posted on a board at 
school. 

b. Treasurer: Beginning 18,389; ending currently 17,622. Money brought in for 
fundraisers, some used for teacher appreciation. 

3. Administrative: 

a. Ryerson spirit wear 

B. Book fair update: Sold over 3000 in books. This was a book raiser for 
refreshing books for the library and the school. 

c. Yearbook: Yearbooks on sale now online until April 20. Yearbook deadlines 
for the committee are by April 8 submission. Third grade parents should send in 
baby pictures for the yearbook. 

4. Upcoming Events: 

a. 3rd grade celebration 

B. Field day 



 

    
      

              

5. Comments/ suggestions 

a. PTO openings for next year 
b. Parent Survey feedback needed by March 26th 
c. Tents are back up for Spring activity and student use for lunch and snacks etc… outside 


